
Friday Street Car Boot Sale Sellers 
  
Anyone displaying Covid-19 symptoms or with a temperature is NOT to attend Friday Street Car Boot 
Sale, for their safety and others. 
 
These rules are here to allow us to re-open and keep our customers and team safe and should be 
adhered to and respected at all times. 
 

1. On entry you will be shown to your pitch by a member of the Friday Street team. 
2. Our team will be parking in order of arrival. Please accept that we cannot reserve or save 

spaces. Please do not request a particular space or location e.g. an end of a row. 
3. All sellers will be parked in single rows with a 2 metre gap between each seller.  
4. A one-way system will be in place for everyone attending Friday Street Car Boot Sale. Please 

do not walk through the sellers’ rows and stick to the one way system at all times. 
5. Please come equipped with your own gloves and face covering. Additional sets can be 

purchased if required - please see a member of the team. It is not essential to wear a face 
mask but for your own benefit. 

6. Toilets will be available with a queuing system in place and will be regularly attended and 
cleaned. Hand sanitizer will be available on exit. 

7. Catering vans and refreshments will be on site and will be located at the ends of seller’s 
rows for take-away food service only. They will have their own social distancing queueing 
systems in place. 

8. Its also advisable that all sellers have their items clearly priced. Please then communicate 
directly to the potential buyer in advance of handling the item and purchase to reduce the 
risk of transmission of Covid-19. 

9. Our policy has always been to keep the environment clean. It is now ESSENTIAL that all 
rubbish is taken home with you. Anyone found in breach of this will not be allowed to 
return. 

10. The collection point for picking up very heavy goods will be at the end of each row. Please 
ask a member of staff to help and supervise to avoid any traffic/safety issues. Driving down 
the aisles is strictly prohibited. 

 
Social distancing will be implemented on site at all times, with the 2m rule applied to all visitors not 
from the same household. 
 
We have a number of staff on site with radios, if you require any help or assistance, please speak to 
a member of the team, there will always be a member of the staff available to help. 
Our contact number is – 07711 080490 and will be turned on and on site at all times. 
  
If anyone is found in breach of these guidelines they will be asked to leave immediately. 
 


